Febr. 29, 1952

Dear Dr. Haddow:

I am delighted to learn that you will be at the Cinncinnati meetings, and look forward to meeting you there.

I am not planning to talk cancer, only "pure" microbial genetics. In addition to my previous work on genetic recombination (sexual) in E. coli, I have to mention the two other main topics summarized in the enclosed progress report. I should be delighted if you intend to relate the genetics of the panel discussions to cancer problems.

Sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg